
COLLEGE UNION 

Covid Vaccination Report 

Date: 04th September 2021   

Venue: Sri GVG Visalakshi College for Women     

Time: 10.30 a.m. 
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Sri GVG Visalakshi College for Women, Udumalpet 

Report on COVID-19 Vaccination Camp 

COVID-19 Free Vaccination Camp was organized on 4th September 2021, by the 

Students’ Council in association with Health and Hygiene Club of Sri GVG Visalakshi College 

for Women, Udumalpet. It was organized on the instruction of the Secretary Smt.Sumathi 

Krishnaprasad and Director Dr.J.Manjula. Dr.Gowtham, Urban Primary Health Centre team 

were welcomed by the Principal Dr.N.Rajeswari. Dr.N.Lakshmi, College Union Advisor and 

Mrs.M.C.Kavitha, Health and Hygiene Club Convenor organized the meeting.  

The camp commenced at 10.30 am in the Indoor Stadium and 100 Students including 

Faculty members and public were vaccinated. Awareness was created among students and public 

to take the vaccine to confront the coronavirus. 
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